Council Meeting:_12/13/2022

RECEIVED ON: December 1, 2022 Agenda Item No. _13.A

From: Jesse Villaneda <jvillaneda2130@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:01 PM

To: WebMail - PubWks <PubWks@cityofwhittier.org>
Subject: Murphy Ranch field baseball lights

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

I am a father, manager, coach and board member to two of Murphy Ranch’s players. Installing the lights on the
fields would be such a great asset not only for the fields but for us families who have two working parents and can’t
make early practices in order to beat sun down. As a parent it has hindered us at times not having lights, trying to get
to practice by 4pm isn’t ideal sometimes when your commute is over an hour. As a coach I can’t tell you how many
times players have been late or a no show due to parents work schedules. Having the lights will allow for later
practices, later game times and give the league a chance to enroll more kids to enjoy this beautiful game we call
baseball. Please consider the light project as it would be beneficial to many, many families!

Sincerely,
Jesse Villaneda

Sent from my iPhone

CC: CM; ACM; CA:; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department






